
 

  

 

 

                                                                                                                                               28.2.24 

World Book Day 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

World Book Day is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate a love of stories and 

reading, because we want to promote a love of reading with our youngest 

children in school, we have decided to extend World Book Day over 2 days, in 

Reception.  

The children will celebrate World book day on Thursday 7th March and 

Friday 8th March. On both days the children can come to school dressed in 

their Pyjamas and can bring a teddy if they would like to. Over the 2 days the 

children will enjoy stories read by our school librarians, competitions, and lots 

of book related activities. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Dybell 

 

 


